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Email Message to Communicate Survey

Dear Colleague, 

To mark the one-year anniversary of the launch of FDA’s President’s Emergency Plan for AIDS Relief 

(PEPFAR) Database, our team welcomes you to take our 8-min survey linked below: 

 (Insert Customer Satisfaction Survey link from Survey Monkey)  

Through this survey, we aim to gather your valuable input to help us identify what parts of the database 

you find most useful and any potential areas of improvement. 

We appreciate your time and commitment to assist our efforts in improving the database for the 

PEPFAR Program. 

Kindest regards,
Will 

William Lewallen, FAC-P/PM  (He,Him,His)    
International Program Analyst
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